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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
August 11, 2022                                               
 

FINAL CURBSIDE PICKUPS FOR FLOOD DEBRIS IN UNINCORPORATED ST. CHARLES COUNTY AUG. 15-16  
  

ST. CHARLES COUNTY, MO – Homeowners in unincorporated St. Charles County still have time to put flood debris at 
curbside for pickup. Final pickups are scheduled for Monday, Aug. 15, and Tuesday, Aug. 16, by DRC Hauling & Waste 
Management.  

After that time, dumpsters will be placed at specific locations, as needed. If you have questions or need assistance, call 
St. Charles County Regional Emergency Management at 636-949-3023. 
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Media Contact: Mary Enger, Communications Director, 636-949-1856, or 636-443-1008, menger@sccmo.org 

About St. Charles County:  
St. Charles County, Missouri, founded in 1812, is one of the fastest growing counties in Missouri. With a population of 405,262, it is 
the state’s third largest county. It is home to 21 scenic county parks of which four are in reserve, encompassing 4,197 acres. 

With one of the largest economies in the state, St. Charles County is home to multinational companies including General Motors, Citi, 
MasterCard Worldwide and Boeing. It is ranked among the top 25 counties in the nation in high-tech job growth by the Progressive 
Policy Institute and consistently has the lowest unemployment rate in the Metropolitan St. Louis area.  

St. Charles County Government has more than 1,170 employees in more than 30 departments and offices who work to make the 
county an excellent place to live, work and shop. For more information, please visit sccmo.org. 
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